
August 1, 2024 
 
 
To Sanders County 4-H/FFA Livestock Sale Buyers: 
 
The Sanders County 4-H/FFA Livestock Committee would like to thank you for 
your past support and for helping to make the sale an outstanding success. 
 
We invite you to attend the 2024 Sanders County 4-H/FFA Market Livestock Sale 
to take place on Sunday, September 1st beginning at 10:00 am. Please join us for 
a Buyer Appreciation Breakfast prior to the sale 8:00-9:30am in the Pavilion.  You 
should have received a postcard reminder as your meal ticket. We will also have 
complimentary donuts and coffee at the sale.  
 
You will need to purchase a parking pass but as an additional thank you for 
buying an animal, the livestock committee will reimburse you at check-out! 
Payment of animals is preferred the day of the sale. 
 
In person, proxy buyer agreements and phone bids will be accepted.  A proxy 
form, sale flyer and sale brochure are included with this letter. If you wish to 
phone bid please call ahead to our office or cell number listed below to make 
arrangements.  Please see montana.edu/extension/sanders/livestocksale.html 
for all sale details. You may also contact MSU Sanders County Extension for more 
information at 406-827-6934 or email sanders@montana.edu. 
 
Superior Meats will be our processor for all market stock this year.  Reminder, all 
market animals sold must be processed to obtain carcass data results. 
 
Thank you again on behalf of our 4-H/FFA livestock members.  We hope to see 
you at the 2024 Sanders County 4-H/FFA Livestock Sale! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Juli Thurston, 4-H Extension Agent 
MSU Extension, Sanders County 
Cell # during Fair Week 903-440-2250 
 

https://sanders.msuextension.org/livestocksale.html

